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7th November 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

We are very excited for the return of the Christmas Fair! This will be held on Thursday 7th December 

from 3.45-5pm and all money raised will go towards school funds.  

If you are able to contribute, we would appreciate the following: 

- Any unused or unwanted gifts that we can use for the raffle 
- Any unopened bottles or tins for the tombola  
- If you know any organisations that are willing to give us a donation for our raffle, please let us 

know.  
 

To help raise tombola items, on Friday 24th November, there will be a non-uniform day. We ask that 

each child who comes to school in non-uniform brings a tin, can or bottle of something to go towards 

the tombola stall.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Many thanks for your continued support,   

Georgia Powell Davies  

Deputy headteacher  
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